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RSVP: WOMEN EMPOWERING FAMILIES 

ThanksGIVING EVENT 
  
Kick-off the holiday season by joining us next week for this exciting annual event benefiting Anawim 

Housing supportive services. We invite you to come and learn more about Women Empowering 

Families - and see how your support can truly make a difference in the lives of our tenants. 
  
When: Thursday, Nov. 15th 
Time: 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM *Program at 6:15 
Where: The Sherwood Forest Event Center | 7460 Hickman Rd. Windsor Heights 
 
Please Bring: All guests are asked to please bring a household item as a donation to be gifted to an 

Anawim tenant family in need throughout the next year. For a list of suggested donation items, please 

visit our website 
 

RSVP online by clicking READ MORE 
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PODCAST SERIES: HOME IS EVERYTHING 
  
Anawim has exciting news! We have started a podcast called our Home Is Everything Podcast. In this 

ongoing series, we will be discussing several facets of the work Anawim Housing does in our 

community - from affordable housing, to permanent supportive housing.  
 
In our first episode, Russ Frazier speaks with special guest Jeremy Orcutt, Anawim Program Manager, 

about our Permanent Supportive Housing Programs. Jeremy shares firsthand accounts of the emotional 

impact and positive effects he has witnessed in his own clients who came to Anawim from 

homelessness. 
 
Subscribe to our podcast on our website and be sure to follow us on social media for updates when new 

episodes have been released.  
 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

ANAWIM ON LOCAL CW LIVE SHOW 

  
Anawim president Russ Frazier made a recent appearance on Local Channel 5 CW Live Show with 

Lou and Jackie. Check out the live interview here!   
 

 

  
 

 

MAKING RADIO WAVES 

  
The holiday season is fast approaching, so if you're a Christmas music fan then you might already be 

planning to tune to More 104.1. But if you need another reason to tune in- Anawim Housing has a 

radio ad that is airing on 104.1 FM radio on Saturdays, Sundays and Mondays.  
 

https://www.anawimhousing.org/about-us/home-is-everything-podcast-series
https://www.facebook.com/anawimhousingdsm/videos/2158817597663395/
https://www.anawimhousing.org/give-here
https://www.anawimhousing.org/about-us/home-is-everything-podcast-series
https://www.facebook.com/anawimhousingdsm/videos/2158817597663395/


 

Hear our ad on the radio? We'd love to know! Let us know at: krolfes@anawimhousing.org  
 

 

  
 

  
 

 

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities. 
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